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Children & staff will be celebrating with an 

end of term “Enrichment Day” on the 28th 

March. The Children will come together as 
a whole school for a morning assembly to 
launch the day and then activities will be 
completed in classes, with a final assembly 
at the end of the day where they will share 
their learning about our rich and diverse 
community.             

Please join us in allowing your 

child/children to dress in your cultural clothes to   

represent their country/culture.

Message of the week
Dear Parents/Carers, we have had a very busy and fulfilled week at the Crescent!  
This week as part of our school term visits, we were pleased to welcome our governors. 
On Monday 18th March, Jen Scott (the Safeguarding governor) visited and Claire Harrison 
(Chair of Governors) came to our Reward Assembly Friday 22nd March.  Next week we are 
looking forward to seeing our governor in charge of “Happy” who will be talking to your 

children and seeing their lessons as part of our………-SAFE-HAPPY-LEARNING

Important Dates- Next Week

Wed 27th March is a busy day:

Year 5 Trip to Horniman Garden.

Year 3- Workshop with Pastor Rob

Afternoon Special Assembly -

Rocksteady Concert to the school.

Thursday 28th March –

Culture Day – Dress up

Year 5 & 6 - Visit from the community 

Police- The students will get to go in the 

van and sound the alarm/sirens too!

Reward Assembly

Attendance:

KS1: 2M – 95%                                                                           

KS2: 5K – 97%

Value of the week:    Honesty

Reading Cup:    

KS1: 1A -78%   

KS2: - 6K – 72%

Homework Heroes:

We had some lovely contributions this 

week and the presentation in books is 

improving every week – KEEP IT UP!

HAF CLUB
FREE holiday club places are quickly filling 
up for Easter 2024. Act now to secure a 
space for your child! They run at different 
venues across Croydon and also at The 
Crescent.

Every child/family in receipt of benefits-
related Free School Meals will have the 
chance to book onto programmes running 
this Easter.  You will have received an email 
or text message from Holiday Activities 
(hello@holidayactivities.com

*PRE BOOKING IS ESSENTIAL*

mailto:hello@holidayactivities.com


LOST PROPERTY
We have LOTS of lost property that 

wants to find its way back to their 

owners.

Very few items are named so 

please ensure you label your child’s 

jumper or cardigan.

We will be putting the clothes out in 

the playground next week for you 

to reclaim, otherwise as part of our 

ECO Awareness and to support 

school funds we will be washing 

over half term and selling back to 

you as ‘pre-loved’ £1 per item.

Check out our learning gallery:
Reception- The children were making 

bread, and looking at the different stages. 

They got to taste the finished bread. 

Year 2- This was an amazing trip to The Arc 

Animal centre. The children fed monkeys 

and Capybara and saw dancing parrots!

Year 3- The students have been working 

on perseverance in PSHE this week.

ART - Mrs Missons and children have been 

painting Easter eggs in Reception

Year 5- enjoyed  a workshop with Roots 

Allotment- In growing seeds in our raised 

planters

Year 6-Investigated map reading using 4 and 6 

figure grid references. The students were then 

able to quiz one another and label their maps.

Baby & Toddler Group

Which run every Every Wed 
morning from 8:45 – 10:45-

The CALAT Family FREE 
English Class for 

parents/Carers finish on 
Tues 26th March.

Both classes will return after 
Easter Break

The Crescent 

PTA
We would love to hear 

from any parent/carers of 

the Crescent school who 

can spare any free time 

We do need your help & 

support!

Please contact the Family 

Support Worker Mrs Morris-

Cope if you have any 

questions.


